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Michelle Dodrill

From: John Evoy on behalf of Planning Department
Sent: Thursday 18 March 2021 11:08
To: Michelle Dodrill
Subject: FW: Observation - Planning application SD21A/0042
Attachments: Observations letter to  SDCC re. SD21A-0042.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 

From: Defence Property Management Planning <PropertyManagementPlanning@defence.ie>  
Sent: Thursday 18 March 2021 10:40 
To: Planning Department <planningdept@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Gareth O'Flaherty (Defence) <Gareth.OFlaherty@defence.ie>; Sarah Zacharia (Defence) 
<Sarah.Zacharia@defence.ie> 
Subject: Observation - Planning application SD21A/0042 
 
CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 
A Chara, 
 
Please find attached observation letter in respect of Planning Application ref. SD21A/0042 
 
Application by EdgeConneX Ireland Limited. for construction of two single storey data centres with 
associated office and service areas; and three gas powered generation plant buildings with 24 standby 
diesel generators with associated flues (each 25m high). Located within the townland of Ballymakaily, 
West of Newcastle Road (R120), Lucan, Co. Dublin 
This letter is has been sent electronically to due to Covid19 restrictions in the workplace   .  
 
Is mise, le meas, 
 
Don 

Don Watchorn 

Property Management Branch 

An Roinn Cosanta  

Department of Defence 

Bóthar an Stáisiúin, An Droichead Nua, Contae Chill Dara, W12 AD93. 

Station Road, Newbridge, Co.Kildare, W12 AD93. 

T +353 (0)45 492199 
E-mail don.watchorn@defence.ie 
 
 
 
Fógra faoi Rúndacht: Tá an ríomhphost seo agus aon iatán a ghabhann   
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leis rúnda.  Is leis an duine / nó daoine sin amháin a bhfuil siad   
seolta chucu a bhaineann siad agus ní ceart iad a léamh ná a scaoileadh   
chuig aon tríú páirtí gan cead roimh ré ón Roinn Cosanta.  

Notice re Confidentiality: This e-mail and any attachment transmitted   
with it are confidential. They are intended solely for the use of the   
intended recipient and should not be read or released to any third party   
without the prior consent of the Department of Defence.  


